
 
 
A further update on the situation in Odsey regarding Zaheers  
 
Please do keep reporting any anti social behaviour to the council and the police where 
appropriate: “Following our recent discussions regarding the situation at Zaheer’s and 
the concerns raised by yourself and other members of the public, we agree that the 
operation of the premises appears to be causing a level of disturbance that is adversely 
affecting the safety and amenity of the local community.  
 
This impact appears to be both direct—through activities at the premises—and indirect, 
through the behaviour of patrons attending the site. We fully acknowledge the 
seriousness of the matter and will be engaging with the operator/owner to identify and 
implement appropriate measures to address and improve the situation.  
 
As part of this process, a joint visit will be arranged involving Licensing, the Police, and 
the People and Protection Team.  
 
Depending on the outcome of this visit, I want to reassure you that we will consider all 
enforcement options available to us to ensure a satisfactory resolution is achieved. I 
will be liaising with the Licensing Manager over the course of this week to coordinate 
suitable dates for the inspection.  
 
Kind regards”  
Cllr xxxxxxx 
South Cambridgeshire Conservatives 


